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January 8, 2013 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Power Committee 

 

FROM: Charlie Black, Power Planning Division Director 

 

SUBJECT: Discussion of Mid-Term Assessment Draft Report 

 

 

On December 20, 2012, the Council voted to release the draft report for the Sixth Power Plan 

Mid-Term Assessment. The draft report was then circulated to the region’s stakeholders and the 

public for review and comment. The draft report is posted on the Council website at 

www.nwcouncil.org/library/report.asp?docid=723 Comments are due by January 31, 2013. 

 

During the Committee meeting on Tuesday, January 15, 2013, I will summarize feedback that 

staff has received so far on the draft report. There will also be an opportunity for the Committee 

members to share input that they have received to date, and to discuss possible areas for updates 

or edits to the report. 
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